
MORINI	RIDERS	CLUB-		Covid-19	update	11th	April	2020	
	
Morini	Riders	Club	ATG-	printing	delays	
	
We	hope	that	this	message	finds	you	safe	and	well.	
	
As	you	are	undoubtedly	aware,	the	world	is	facing	unprecedented	times	with	the	spread	of	
coronavirus	 and	 many	 businesses	 and	 employees	 are	 finding	 their	 daily	 lives	 changed	
beyond	all	recognition	as	Governments	strive	to	contain	and	slow	the	spread	of	the	virus.	
	
Our	printers	are	one	such	business	who	are	currently	closed	due	to	the	lockdown.	As	such,	
the	Committee	have	taken	the	decision	that	we	will	continue	to	produce	ATG	at	the	normal	
frequency,	however	whilst	 the	printers	 is	 closed,	ATG	will	be	available	only	 in	digital	 form	
from	 the	members	 area	 of	 the	website.	 Rest	 assured,	we	will	 backfill	 the	missing	 printed	
copies	to	all	full	members	later	in	the	year.	
	
We	 are	 aware	 that	 other	 print	 houses	 exist,	 however	many	businesses	will	 be	 feeling	 the	
strain	now,	and	 for	a	 long	 time	after	 corona	virus	passes,	 and	we	 feel	 that	 showing	 some	
support	 to	our	 long	standing	supplier	by	not	 immediately	 taking	our	business	elsewhere	 is	
the	right	thing	to	do.	Additionally,	whilst	we	would	love	to	get	paper	copies	of	our	magazine	
to	you,	we	feel	that	producing	and	distributing	over	400	magazines	across	the	world	is	not	
morally	wise	at	this	time.	We	hope	that	you	understand	this	decision.	
	
As	always	the	latest	copy	of	the	magazine	is	available	in	the	members	area	at	the	below	link.	
You	will	need	your	members	area	username	and	password	 to	access.	These	were	on	your	
2020	renewal	or	new	member	letter,	and	please	note	that	they	are	NOT	the	same	username	
and	password	as	used	on	the	forum.	If	you	are	unsure	of	your	username	or	password,	please	
contact	the	membership	secretary:	membership@morini-riders-club.com		 	
	

www.morini-riders-club.com/members/ATGcurrent.pdf	
	
We	will	continue	to	maintain	contact	with	our	members	by	way	of	the	website,	forum	and	
ATG,	and	we	hope	that	for	those	of	you	who	are	able,	some	(perhaps	long	overdue)	garage	
time	may	 be	 an	 unexpected	 consequence	 of	 the	 lockdown	 (and	 the	 Editor	would	 love	 to	
hear	your	tales	of	lockdown	in	the	garage)	
	
Stay	safe,	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	again	as	soon	as	is	possible.	
	
	
The	MRC	Committee	
	
	
Please	bear	 in	mind	during	 these	difficult	 times	 that	 the	 club	 is	 an	entirely	 volunteer	 run,	
not-for-profit	 organisation.	 The	 Committee	 are	 continuously	 monitoring	 the	 Government	



guidelines.	Our	aim	 is	 to	mitigate	 the	 risks	 to	our	members’	 and	 the	wider	public’s	health	
whilst	also	looking	to	�inimize	the	financial	burden	on	the	club	that	this	year	will	bring.			
	
We	 will	 be	 keeping	 you	 updated	 predominantly	 on	 the	 website’s	 dedicated	 page	
http://www.morini-riders-club.com/covid19	 but	 should	 you	 need	 to	 contact	 us	 please	 do	
not	hesitate	to.	Our	contact	details	can	be	found	in	the	back	of	ATG,	or	alternatively	you	can	
email	us	at:	
	
chairman@morini-riders-club.com							 	 secretary@morini-riders-club.com	
membership@morini-riders-club.com		 	 editor@morini-riders-club.com	
	
Wishing	 that	you	all	 stay	safe	and	healthy,	and	are	able	 to	use	 the	 time	at	home	to	 finish	
those	projects	lurking	in	the	garage.	See	you	when	we’re	through	this.	
	

Morini	Riders	Club-	Keeping	Morinis	off*	the	road	
*Briefly,	normal	service	will	hopefully	resume	soon 


